Gagnelius, Mollie (CI-StPaul)

From:

Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Sent:

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 10:08 AM

To:

Gagnelius, Mollie (CI-StPaul)

Subject:

FW: Just a 'thank you' for a helpful employee

Here's one for the Board Meeting

From: *CI-StPaul WaterInquiries

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:05 AM **To:** Eilts, Brad (CI-StPaul); Vang, Kou (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul); Graupmann, Jim (CI-StPaul) **Subject:** FW: Just a 'thank you' for a helpful employee

Nice to hear the good things

Marie

From: Beth Schmoeckel [mailto:beth.schmoeckel@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 8:56 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_WaterInquiries

Subject: Just a 'thank you' for a helpful employee

Hello!

Several weeks ago, my son noticed a man outside purging fire hydrants in our neighborhood (near Ashland Ave and Hamline) and was very curious. We went outside to check it out and the man doing the work was happy to tell us all about what he was doing and why it was important. My 4yo and I both learned so much from him! I didn't catch his name, but I wanted to say how much I appreciated him taking the time to talk with us about the work he was doing and he was so wonderful with all of my son's questions and wasn't at all put off by his curiosity. My son loves everything having to do with utility work (water/sewer, electric, cable, etc) and this SPRWS employee truly made his month!

Thank you! Beth and Oliver Schmoeckel